
PROPOSED PARTITION AT 995 FAIRVIEW AVE SE 

Karl Goertzen <kdgoertz1@outlook.com > 
Wed 12/13/2023 5:20 PM 

To:vjdodier@teleport.com <vjdodier@teleport.com> 

@ 3 attachments (419 KB) 

SITE PLAN 5.pdf; UTILITY PLAN 3.pdf; APPLICATION WRITTEN STATEMENT.pdf; 

Victor Dodier, Chair SCAN 
Roz Shirack, Land Use Chair SCAN 

Hello - I am a local Engineer and Surveyor. I have a client, Chris Rehm, who will soon be proposing to 
the City, by formal application, a Partition of property at 995 Fairway Ave. SE. I have attached the 
particulars for your early information in the process. These attachments include 3 items that will be 
included in the formal application. They are: 

1. The proposed "Tentative Plan" 
2. The proposed "Schematic Utility Plan". 
3. the proposed "Written Statement". 

Please contact me if you have any questions. 

Karl D. Goertzen 
4753 Fir Dell Dr. SE 
Salem, Or 97302 
503-378-0952 


